
April 9, 2014 
 
Attachment to Renewal Application for WE2XSI 
File Number 0069-EX-RR-2014 
 
The mailing address for the Applicant’s contact, Brian Boyce, should be as follows: 
 
534 Fellowship Road 
Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 
 
The above information replaces the following address that was listed originally on the submitted renewal 
application: 
 
125 Technology Parkway 
Norcross, GA 30092 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jay S. Newman 
(202) 626-6388 
 
Outside Counsel for LXE Inc. 


